
 

 

Welcome to St George’s 

St George’s Anglican Church | Malvern 

Practical Information & Today’s Music.....Page 2 

Reading Sheets.........................................................Pages 3 - 6 

Parish Information / Notices...........................Pages 6-8 

Today 8:00am......... Eucharist followed by coffee at                        
Giorgio’s   
 

 10:00am…... Sung Eucharist followed by  
refreshments in St George’s Centre 

   

 5:00pm…….. Meditation & Eucharist 

Tuesday 9:00am…….. Cabrini Hospital Ministry  

 

 10:30am…… 

 

7:30pm…….. 

Knitting Group  -  North Room   

 

Parish Council—North Room 

Wednesday 3:00pm…….. Worship Service at MECWA 

Thursday 10.15am…... Eucharist    
 

 11:30am…… Interment of Ashes—Betty Coles 

 7:00pm…….. Choir Rehearsal  -  South Room 

 

Saturday 10:00am……. Pre-Synod meeting   

St George’s Centre 

   

   

7 October 2018 Twentieth Sunday after Pentecost 
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HEARING AID LOOP   

Please adjust your T Switch for hearing.  

VISITORS are most welcome at St George’s.                                           
Please introduce yourself to the clergy.  
Gluten free wafers are available; please advise the clergy or a  
welcomer before the service. 
CAR PARKING                                                                                                         
for worship services. It would be appreciated if you leave the car 
spaces closest to the Church for the less agile worshippers. It helps 
older parishioners if you park behind the Church when coming to 
worship, unless you need to be closer.   

 Sundays 8:00am Eucharist        10:00am Sung Eucharist           

                 5:00pm Meditation & Eucharist 

 Weekdays  9:00am Morning Prayer in St Martinȭs Chapel                               

 Thursdays 10:15am Eucharist 

4ÈÅ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÂÅÇÉÎÓ ÏÎ ÐÁÇÅ υυύ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÇÒÅÅÎ 0ÒÁÙÅÒ "ÏÏË 

 

HYMNS:   100   When children came   645   607 

 

SETTING:  St Mary’s Mass Caesar 

PSALM 8:  TiS 4 

ANTHEM:  My eyes for beauty pine Howells 

POSTLUDE:  Flourish for a bidding Howells 



 

 
RETREAT BY THE VICAR            

The Vicar is giving a retreat for 
the Clergy of Brisbane Diocese 
from  Monday 29th October to                             

Friday 2nd November. 

 

OPEN DAY AT MALVERN        
POLICE STATION  

Sunday 14th October  

See the notice board outside the 
Police Station listing all the             

activities. 

 

The Pew Cushions 
will arrive soon.                        
Fundraising            
continues.  If you 
would like to         

contribute, itȭs not too late.             
Envelopes are available at the 
sidesperson bench. 

NEW ROSTER FOR SERVERS, 
EUCHARISTIC ASSISTANTS, 

READERS AND INTERCESSORS. 

A blank roster is waiting for you 
to fill in your availability from 

November 2018 to March 2019.  
It will be available over the next 

few weeks.  Please sign up for 
the ministries to which you have 

committed yourself to.   

 

KNITTING GROUP 
Will meet Tuesday 9 October in the North 

Room at 10.30am 
 

CALLING ALL BUDDING                                          
PHOTOGRAPHERS! 

For St George’s 2019 Calendar, 
we invite parishioners to take a                  

photograph that expresses their faith. 
For example, something that speaks to 
you of Godȭs love, makes you joyful, fills 

you with gratitude.  Add an                        
accompanying sentence to describe the 

picture.   Cut off date for submissions  
Friday 2nd November as we are             

planning to sell the calendars at the       
Annual Meeting on Sunday 25 November. 

 

Submissions to the office at 
office@stgeorgesmalvern.org   
Maria is happy to assist with                

downloading the image.   
 

For more information about this                
project, contact Revd Jacqui at: 
curate@stgeorgesmalvern.org  

 
THANK YOU                                                             

The Brigidine Asylum Seekers Project 
thanks our parishioners for another   

wonderful delivery of food, bed linen          
and blankets, household goods, money 

and vouchers.  This comes at an              
important time for them. They receive no 
government support in this area and rely 
so much on the generosity from donors. 

The Brotherhood of St Laurence have 
written to us and thanked us for the               

Parish donation of $550 following the 
Lunch in July. 
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  FACEBOOK Please visit and           facebook/St GeorgeΩs Anglican Church Malvern 

Annual Parish Meeting: 25 November 11.00am   

IMPORTANT 

Please note CHANGE OF TIME We will have ONE service only on that 
day so that we can all come together at 9:30am for a Sung Eucharist.                    

Followed by the meeting at 11am.                                                                           
We will also farewell the Revd John Stewart on this day as his              

ministry with us concludes. 

Parish Group Reports: please note that reports from the parish groups 
should be in to the office no later than Monday 5th November .  This will 

enable time for the  office to produce the documents and have them          
available for distribution in advance of the general meeting.    

Start thinking now about who should be nominated as Wardens and     
Parish Council Members and Incumbency Committee.  Nominations will 

close Sunday 18th November at 8:00am Forms for inclusion on the            
Electoral Roll will be available from the 21st October onwards 

PARISH DIRECTORY:   296 Glenferrie Road, Malvern VIC 3144 
VICAR:   The Reverend Canon Dr Colleen OȭReilly                                                                          
Phone:  9822 3030          Email:  vicar@stgeorgesmalvern.org 

ASSOCIATE PRIEST:    The Revd Jacqui Smith   0410 855 300 

Phone: 9822 3030   Email:  curate@stgeorgesmalvern.org   

ASSOCIATE PRIEST/THE LIVING WELL CENTRE                                                     
The Revd John Stewart           Phone: 0412 599 456                                      
Email:    assocpriest@stgeorgesmalvern.org         

www.livingwellcentre.org.au   

HONORARY ASSOCIATE PRIEST :  Revd Bill Michie  

ORGANIST & DIRECTOR OF MUSIC    
Elizabeth-Anne Nixon             Email:  music@stgeorgesmalvern.org   
CHURCH OFFICE   Mondays to Fridays: 9:30am-12:30pm                                
Mrs Maria Green             Phone:  9822 3030                                                                                     
Email:             office@stgeorgesmalvern.org                        
WARDENS:    
Simon Dickie   0418 331957   Jenny Newton  9570 7731     

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://robertrosenthal.typepad.com/.a/6a00d8341c511c53ef01676351975d970b-800wi&imgrefurl=http://robertrosenthal.typepad.com/blog/2011/08/take-it-from-us-youll-love-it.html&h=281&w=580&sz=48&tbnid=Kd7CXjR4SfaXDM:&tbn

